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TULLIE HOUSE MUSEUM AND ART GALLERY

Roman Gateway Gallery

Tullie House Museum & Art Gallery have established a new partnership agreement with the British Museum. Building on the success of their touring exhibitions and long term loans programme, the British Museum is working with a select network of museum across the UK on a new initiative - ‘Partnership Galleries’. The British Museum will work alongside partners to develop themes and interpretation for permanent galleries in non-national museums.  Loans of key objects from the British Museum will be displayed in the galleries alongside the partner museum’s collection. As one of the British Museum partners, Tullie House will benefit through direct access to items from the national collections. Not only will visitors be able to view British Museum objects in Carlisle, they will also be able to appreciate the Carlisle collections in a wider context.

Head of London and National Programmes at the British Museum John Orna-Ornstein said: “The British Museum is delighted to work in partnership with Tullie House on a new gallery that will bring a rich cultural experience to locals and tourists alike.”

Work commenced on the Roman Gateway project on Monday 15th February 2010 which will result in the closure of the Millennium Gallery until Spring 2011. Redman Design have been appointed to carry out the design for the new gallery. The admission charges have been reduced to £4 per adult and £2.50 concession.
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